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A few limited 2020 activities 

Email: cherrygardentra@yahoo.com 
Facebook: Cherry Garden TRA 

Website: https://cherrygardentra.wixsite.com/2015 
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Cherry Garden Hall 
was closed due to Covid, but is opening up again. 

 

Swing dancing is back on Wednesdays, Rainbows on Fridays, and we can take some 
parties. All the hall income is used to benefit our community. 
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FREE PANTOMIME TICKETS  
for  

The Queen of Hearts 
Sunday 12 December 2021 at 5pm 

Greenwich Theatre	
Traditional fun with music, dance and laughter for all. Our TRA has                
bought 150 tickets for local families. Apply NOW! Contact Sheila: 
07906 860 979 

Welcome to our TRA! There are 375 homes in our area, including yours. 

Annual General Meeting 
Thursday 25 November 2021 at 7.30pm 

Cherry Garden Hall, 210 Jamaica Road (corner of Southwark Park Road) 
 

If this newsletter has been delivered to your home, you are a member of our TRA.  
Do come along to discuss local issues and possible activities. We will report on 
the situation since Covid and elect a new committee. We need more people to 
put forward ideas and join the team. 

Refreshments provided. All welcome! 


